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This week we have: 

 Explored the features of and created our own acrostic poems.  

 Explored different ways to subtract. 

 Considered how arctic animals have adapted to their environment. 

 Identified, labelled and understood the importance of different objects in a Christian 
Church. 

 Created our own chalk firework pictures.  

 Started our Tennis P.E lessons with Mrs Cavanagh!   

 

Next week we will be: 

 Comparing addition and subtraction statements in maths.  

 Creating our own WINTER acrostic poems AND exploring and identifying features of a non-
fiction text in English. 

 Exploring seasonal changes between autumn and winter in Geography.  

 Understanding the importance of the Ten Commandments to Christians in R.E. 

 Designing our own ‘Winter Wonderland’ in art. 

 Understanding the importance of exercise for physical and mental health in PSHE. 

 

Homework 

This week’s homework is all about creating subtraction number sentences!                                     

Spelling labels are in reading records! 

 

Further information  

P.E in Term 2                                                                                                     

A reminder that Year 1 P.E slots are on a Tuesday and Friday this term. Please ensure kits are in 

school and earrings are out on these days.  
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Buster’s Book Club                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

This week in Class 1 we had 10 children who met the reading target, 7 children who exceeded the 

reading target and totalled 100 additional minutes of reading. Our STAR reader this week is RUBY-

MAE .                                                                                                                                        

Please continue to fill in the bookmarks at the front of reading records every Wednesday night.   

Poppy Appeal                                                                                                    

Next week we will be supporting the Royal British Legion’s Poppy Appeal by selling poppies! If 

your child would like a poppy, please ensure they bring a small donation (minimum 20p) into 

school. We will have many opportunities to purchase them during the week! Other poppy related 

items (giant poppies, wristbands, rulers, bands etc.) will be available in the cabin on the 

playground on Tuesday and Wednesday after school.  

 


